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General Meeting 
This month's general meeting will be held at 7:30 PM, August 30th, 2017 at the 
American Legion Hall, Merwin Ave ., Woodm 

The MSBC TITE-LINES 
Published 11 tlmes a year by the Milford Striped Bass 
Club. P.O. Box 103, Milford, CT 06460 
All communications concerning The MSBC TITE-LINES 
should be addressed to: The MSBC TITE-LINES P.O. Box 
103, Milford, CT 06460 
Responsibility for contents of articles, papers, abstracts, 
etc. puh!i8hed. n@!ein r .. u.hl entirely !l_l'! the auth!lrS., !'!!lt !l!'! 
the editor. 
Postmaster: Send Address change to the MSBC 
TITE-LINES, c/o MEMBERSHIP, P.O. Box 103, Milford, CT 

06460 CLUB OFFICERS FOR 2013 

Prealdent.. .... Jim Pritchard 
1 at VP ... ... Rob .l;;duh-
2ndVP ......... Fred Chyaaikoa 
Treaaurer .... Johnny Belinda 
Recording Secretary .. Lynn Pritchard 
Correaponding Secretary and Tile-Linea Editor, 
Harry Novak 
Photographer .. ... .. Jellie Henman 
Flah Committee ... Graham Lapham, Brian 
Thornhill, Michael Lapuglia and Chria Power• 
Trout Derby ...... .. Shawn and Jen Lalond 
Elected Board Membera ... John Nangle, Jack 
Wallace, and Miguel Morale• 
lnterclub Reps Paul Gluhanich 
and Jim Pritchard 

It's Your Newsletter! 
Remember to give Harry Novak a call if you have 
something to put in the "Tite-Lines". 

203-261-4361 or harryn321 @charter. net 
I am trying to get the news letter out via e-mail and 
would like to get your current e-mail addresses . 

Upcoming Events 

1.General Meeting, August 30th, 2017, 
7:30 PM, at the American Legion Hall, 
Merwin Av. Woodmont, CT 
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President's Letter 
This has been a month of emotional highs and lows. As we all 
know we lost a great member and a great friend. The loss of Joe 
Regan affected everyone in the club. His great sense of humor, his 
friendship, and his huge heart will be missed by all. As we all know 
Joe was a guy who would be there for anyone, anytime. And even 
after his passing he brought everyone together in an amazing way. 
He will truly be missed and never forgotten. · 
As we all rallied together we headed into the lnterclub bluefish 
tournament. We had more motivation than ever going into the 
competition. The heart of the club came out in full force in Joe's 
memory and we took the tournament in a big way. We won by 
approximately 39 pounds. Congratulations to all that fished, and to 
Tom Boyle JR, who had the heaviest boatl Tom and his crew put 
together 33 plus pounds. The specifics are hard to quote as we 
are waiting still for the official results. I must say thank you to all, 
who for weeks put in all the hard work looking for fish and keeping 
their finger on the pulse of what was happening on the water. I 
know Shawn Lalond and Joe Palumbo and their crews were out 
on the water daily for weeks before, searching for bluefish. We 
have an amazing group of people in our club that work together 
and stick together! Our victory photo of the club all wearing and 
displaying our "MSBC STRONG JOE· bracelets is a moment in 
time that we will all never forget. 
The week following our lnterclub victory we had our annual picnic. 
Everyone that I have gotten feedback from felt that this may have 
been the best one ever. The food was awesome and plentiful and 
the desserts were over the top. A new twist this year was the 
whiffle ball games. Everyone was into it and even if you weren't 
playing it was fun just to watch. There was a special closeness this 
year. It seemed as if everyone appreciated and enjoyed each 
other's company more than ever. As I said earlier we all came 
together in an amazing way. Thank you, Joe Regan. 

FISH ONI Jim 

~---~ -~~-
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Dulin Automotive. Inc. 
79 Bridgeport Ave 
Milford. CT 06460 

203-877-8114 



MSBC WINNERS 
2017 lnterclub Bluefish Tourney 
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